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HFC Committee

From: Barbara Ruberto <summerlucy@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2020 7:39 AM
To: HFC Committee
Cc: Alice L. Lee; Keani N. Rawlins; Tasha A. Kama; Riki Hokama; Kelly King; Mike J. Molina; Tamara A. 

Paltin; Shane M. Sinenci; Yukilei Sugimura
Subject: Opposed to the Feral animal bill

To whom it may concern, 
 
I am 100% against the bill to make it illegal to feed feral cats. It is cruel and mean to try and starve them. 
Besides, if we don't feed them, they will probably eat more birds. Let the catch, neuter and spay and feeding of 
these cats continue.  
 
Barbara Ruberto 
A Registered Voter of Maui County 

 


